
January 22, 2023 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Congratulations to our boys’ soccer team for completing their regular season with over 10 
wins and securing their first winning season in over 8 years! Congratulations to Coach Griffin 
and the gang as they prepare for the District Playoffs next week. Check our school’s website 
for times and location of games 

 Our JROTC under the direction of Command Sergeant Major Rivera Rivera and Major 
Fawthrop finished in third place out of 18 teams in this weekend’s drill meet. Dennis Lee led 
the Unarmed Platoon and Jazmin Taylor led the Exhibition Squad 

 We will kick-off the 2023-2024 course request season with an Elective Fair on 
Tuesday, January 31st (white day).  The students will already have their course request 
sheets, so they will be able to choose your class ON THE SPOT!!   

o The HHS Elective Fair will take place first thing in the morning for 35 minutes 
with an adjusted bell schedule.  

 We will be giving the full PERT test for students interested in taking Dual Enrollment 
classes next year. The test dates will be February 1st and 2nd in the back media center 
starting at 7:30. Students will need to bring their laptops with them and should be 
prepared to stay most of the day to do their best 

o There will be a signup sheet in Guidance, and teachers may submit student names to 
via email 

 Report cards were finalized and posted on Thursday of this week. You can view your 
students’ grades on their Portal. If you any problems or need assistance with seeing 
your students report card – please call our office for help and Parent Portal 
information 

 Attendance is vital and integral to your student’s success. You got to be in it to win it. 
Please have your student to school on time ready to do their best. 7:10 is early in 
August as it is in January as it is in May. 

 Remember we are a closed campus – no student is allowed to leave once they are on 
campus without consent of parent or guardian. Students should bring their charged 
school issued laptop every day. Students will need their laptop for all end of year 
state tests. 

 If you have not already – please check out our school wide student body spirit video 
project. Link and video are located on our school’s webpage 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 



See you at the Top! 

 


